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12 More Harvesters!              

                 
Full Time Class of 2010 with School Board and the Haneys       Part Time Graduate and Staff 
 
We thank God for another wonderful class of graduates in 2010.  The full time course of Harvest Bible College has now 
seen 60 graduates complete their studies.  Over 20 people have completed the part time course. 
 
It was a special honor to have Bro. and Sis. Kenneth Haney here for the graduation.  Bro. Haney preached an outstanding 
message of challenge to the students and all who attended the graduation. 
 
Our son Kyle and his wife Amanda have been a tremendous blessing overseeing the Bible School during the past school 
year.  We thank God for their diligent work.  We have received on-going accreditation approval and Kyle has been very 
instrumental in assisting with this.  Our accreditation is good until 2013 when we will renew it.  Praise God! 
 
Please pray for these students as they go into the harvest.  Call their names out in prayer:  Amanda, Betty, Lemuel, 
Samuel, Jorge, Sonia, Andrea, Rachel, Colin, Michael, Jason and Luis.  All of them have great potential and are already 
involved in the work of God.  

               
 

We say a sincere thank you to the United Pentecostal Church for your 

continued giving to Sheaves for Christ and Mothers’ Memorial.  The 

way you bless missionaries in such practical ways by providing a car and 

appliances is an immeasurable blessing.  The assistance to Harvest Bible 

College students is also a tremendous blessing.  Only eternity will reveal 

the true results of your sacrificial giving.  Our hearts are full of gratitude. 

 



   
 

       


